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I've lived in my house for over 33 years. I planned on selling soon to move in with my sister. The
property value of my house is in the toilet due to the green space in front of my house turning into a
garbage lot with several huge piles of garbage and other garbage strewn all over the grass. The tents
are pavilions not just tents. It has trailers parked along the street (Siskiyou) along with cars running
and not. The trailer closest to 122nd has a generator running day and night. He also does welding
day and night. I hear it all. Day and night. Is there not a city ordinance that prohibits all that noise in
a neighborhood? Is this the way our beautiful city is moving? How about moving all these tent
people to the Kmart lot? 
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